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     PRAYER LINE 

All requests to be submitted to Shelley Jones at shelley.j.jones8@gmail.com or            
614-425-7570.  For now, you can still  send emails to sjbailey19@gmail.com. 

Due to privacy issues, please make sure any prayer request is with consent of the      
person concerned.  Let the pastor know when her presence is needed.  If you wish to 
have prayer concerns lifted during the worship service, please email the church office.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

Sept. 28 ... PCC Committee Meeting 

Oct. 2 ... World Communion Sunday 

Oct. 2 ... Deacons Meeting 

Pastor Steve & Cherie will be on vacation Sept. 30—Oct. 10 

SUFFICIENT GRACE  

Sufficient Grace is starting back up for the new school year.  The First Presbyterian 
Church is supporting this mission by collecting items that are needed on an ongoing 
basis. 

 Granola Bars 

 Slim Jims 

 Individual size Trail Mix 

 Peanut Butter or Cheddar Cheese Sandwich Crackers 

 Pudding Cups 

Collection boxes can be found outside the side door of the church, and in the narthex. 

Questions?  Contact Debbie Blaho at 614-736-5126 or Stephanie Huddleston at 740-
506-0012. 

WELCOME HOUSE MEAL 

The next Welcome Table meal will be October 13.  Typically, 50-60 people are served.  
All donated items should be dropped off at the St. Paul AME church on Center St. 
around 4:30 PM as they start serving at 5PM.  Whatever you choose to do, keep in 
mind that 8-12 servings should be provided.  It is recommended that you use             
disposable pans.   

 Baked Spaghetti (see insert for easy recipe) 

 Salad  

 Little Debbie’s for dessert 

Any questions, you can contact Dolly McDonley, at 740-852-7553.  Thank you. 

WE NEED YOUR HELP ... 

Help !  

Please call, text or email Pam Dennewitz if you 

know of a snow removal company in our local ar-

ea. Several companies are having trouble     hiring 

help, thus we have not been able to     contract yet 

with any service. 

pdennewitz@aol.com or 614 832-3872  

MARTHA GEIB MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

The online auction will be held on November 5, 8:00 AM to 8:00 PM.  You can visit   
Facebook:  @mgmemorialscholarship for more information.  If you wish to donate an 
item for the auction, contact Stephanie Huddleston at 740-506-0012 or Connie Dwyer 
at  740-837-0110.  For a monetary donation, checks can be made out to Martha Geib 
Memorial Scholarship.  Thank you. 

CHRISTMAS POINSETTIAS 

Believe it or not, its time to start thinking about poinsettias for Christmas.   

The final order will need to be in by November 14.  We will be ordering 6” pots, but 
this year we will order a variety of colors for you to choose from to take home after 
the Christmas Eve service.  Cost per pot is $13.00.  More information will be following 
soon. 

LONDON SILVER CORNET BAND PERFORMANCE 

THIS AFTERNOON London Silver Cornet Band will perform at 3:00 p.m. outside at the 
Madison County Historical Society Museum, E. First St.,  as part of their Pioneer Days 
festival.  


